
RIRUMA HELPING CENTRE ORG 2022 NEWS UPDATE

Happy new year to you all

I take this chance to greet you hope and trust that this is going to find you in a good health 

2021 it has been a very long year with many challenges but through the grace of God we managed to end the year 
very well with the celebrations of merry Christmas and happy new year 2022 kids enjoyed very well we also thank 
God they are back to school  to start a new term this year 2022.

We as riruma helping center org board members we could like to that the following in a special way 

1) Brother Michael leinenbach: for partnering with us brother Michael has played a very important role by 
working with us as ambassador doing his level best he can in order to see that our project here in Kenya 
has been advanced to the next level brother Michael we thank you and we salute you for having such 
good heart of loving and caring.

2) Dr Claudia wiotte-franz: sister Claudia she has been so good to us as communication director we really 
appreciate  for taking you good time to be in touch with us when we need more clarification or assistance 
you are always available to assist us continue to be with that spirit all the time 

3) Silke teuber: sister silke she is our good friend whom we have known for some time now she promised to 
assist us with 10,000 liters water tank to riruma helping center org so she were to do this through 
registered org in Germany we introduced her to VPSA project led by brother Michael they agreed to 
undertake this process and as we write to you now the excise went very well and it was very successful as 
you can see below is the water tank which we mananged to buy and it has been installed here at riruma 
helping Centre org   

N/B WE COULD LOVE TO BUILD FIVE BETTER ROOMS FOR THE KIDS THAT IS THE NEXT TASK WE 
HAVE HERE AT THE PROJECT


